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NOTICE- Members with Outstanding Balances- On 
January 15th, 2007, a list of members still owing for dues, minimums, or assessments will 
be posted on the bulletin board in the clubhouse.  Additionally, the list will be published in 
the February Newsletter.  Contact Brad Frank @ 654-3151 to bring your account up to 
date. NO 2007/08 CONTRACT will be sent to you until your account is current and are a 
member in good standing. 
 
2007/08 Membership Contracts & Cart Shed Lease Contracts- will be mailed in the 
next week.  Please fill out ALL information requested on both contracts, or it may be 
returned for missing information.  Please observe and respect the return due date so we 
may process these in a timely manner.  
 
2007 Men’s Golf League Information- has been released for the upcoming year.  You 
should receive an email with a brief article and registration form.  Print the form off your 
email, or pick up copies in the clubhouse off the bulletin board.   
 
Friday Night Dinner Specials- are a big hit.  These will continue for the month of 
January.  Call the Clubhouse for the “Special of the Week” and make a reservation to 
attend.  Buffets are no longer offered. 
 
Reminder- January, February & March minimums of $90 (total for 3 months) are in effect.  
Come on out for lunch or dinner and make that minimum!  April will be here before you 
know it. 
 
Club Champions- Ladies Championship Flight- Suzanne Wilke; A Flight- Terri Menke; B 
Flight- Lynn Klaus; C Flight- Linda Eilerman; D Flight- Shelley Keeven 
 
Men Championship Flight- Rodney Miller; A Flight- Mike Riffel; B Flight- Jim Plocher; C 
Flight- Bob Fischer; D Flight- Dave Schmidt; Honorary- Tom Wehrle.  Congratulations to 
all the Class Champions! 
 
Dining Room is available for rent.  Birthday parties, Weddings, Showers, etc.  Contact 
Phyllis for pricing information and to reserve your date.  
 
FYI- Any modifications or changes to any part of the clubhouse, pool, cart shed, lake, 
pavilion, or the golf course grounds have to be approved by the Board of Directors as 
outlined in the Bylaws of the Highland Country Club. 
 
Spring Membership Meeting will be the 1st Wednesday in April.  Mark your calendars.  
 
 
                                                                  (over) 



Your Fellow Golfers- asks that you let quicker groups play through.  You won’t feel 
rushed, and they will appreciate the gesture. 
                                                                       
Update your Email Address by going to the HCC website homepage at www.hccgolf.net, 
and fill out the Register for Highland Country Club email updates.  You will receive the 
newsletter and any other emails concerning activities and events at the Highland Country 
Club! 
 
Cart Shed Doors- The HCC board requests the last person to leave the cart shed parking 
lot at dark, please close the doors to all three sheds as a added security measure.  Thank 
You!  
 
Aluminum Cans are welcome from home.  Place your bag of cans by one of the NEW 
can receptacles at the cart shed.  All proceeds benefit the Jr. Golf Program.  The Jr. 
golfers thank you.  
 
Newsletter Items may be emailed to redtruckwine@gmail.com, or call Dan Rozum @ 
654-5151 (leave a message).  Suggestions and comments are welcome!  
 
HCC Memberships Available- are available if you know of any family or friends that 
would like to become members.  Contact Kevin Hemann for details. 
 
& Finally- The Highland Country Club Board of Directors and Employees wish you and 
your family a Happy Holiday Season and Prosperous New Year.  
 
2007/08 Board of Directors-  
President- Jerry Miller; Vice President & Buildings/Grounds- Matt Loyet; Secretary & 
Membership- Kevin Hemann; Treasurer- Brad Frank; Clubhouse- Bobbi Etherton & Steve 
Lanxon; Cart Shed- Dave Schmidt; John Stratton- Tournaments; Donna Howard- Social; 
Pool & Newsletter- Dan Rozum 
 
Clubhouse Hours- 
Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday- Closed all day.  Thursday/Friday- Bar Open 10am-7pm, 
Kitchen 10:30am-2pm, 5pm-7pm.  Saturday/Sunday- Bar Open 10am-7pm, Kitchen 
10:30am-2pm, 5pm-7pm.  Additionally, the clubhouse will be open during special events 
such as Optimist and BPW meetings on Monday evenings.  HOURS ARE SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE, depending on business conditions. 
 
The board welcomes your comments and concerns.  We are here to do what is in the best interest for all club members.  If you have a concern, contact a 
board member or write and sign a note to the board with your concerns.  Your concern will be discussed at the next board meeting.  Better yet, we invite you to 
come to the board meetings.  All members are welcome.  The board meetings are held the third Wednesday of the month at the clubhouse starting at 7:00 pm. 

 
Highland Country Club, Route 40, PO Box 235, Highland, IL 62249, (618) 654-4653(GOLF) 
 



Men’s Golf League 
 

Did you get those new golf clubs that you wanted for Christmas?  No, I 
guess that means you were on the wrong list.  Oh well that just means 
another year with the same old hitches in your swing.  Hopefully with 
these milder temps we have been having you’ve been out swinging your 
clubs thinking about tearing up your flight in Men’s League this year.  Who 
am I kidding, no one thinks about Men’s League this time of year except 
me.  Yes, I have begun the annual ritual of planning for this year’s League.   
 
First, I want to point out some of the accomplishments of last year’s 
league to all of the participants and all of the other club members. The 
2006 Men’s League concluded their season with 39 teams and 45 
substitutes, which means we had 184 members participating in the 
league.  Once again the league is growing.  Who knows what 2007 will 
bring.  Additionally we cleared over $2000 to be used for improvements to 
our Country Club.  Our proceeds have been ear marked for a new 
Tournament pavilion with a scoreboard.  As you all can see the concrete 
pad for this structure has already been poured. 
 
Now for 2007, the league fee will be $144 per team.  This fee must be paid 
in full when you turn in your team’s application.  We will have a 
MANDATORY league meeting in late, the date will be announced after we 
know the clubhouse remodel schedule.  Please send at least one member 
from your team.  Additionally, all subs must be present at this meeting.  At 
this meeting we will go over league rules and other changes.  League will 
be held mainly on Tuesday nights with the overflow on Thursdays. 
 
Entry deadline is March 30th at 5:00pm – NO EXCEPTIONS!!  Please return 
all forms to the clubhouse.  Forms must be received at the Club no later 
than the 30th so be careful if you mail them.  Please include your team’s 
payment with the entry form.  League will start on Tuesday, April 24th. 
 
This year ALL subs must be on the sub list in order to play.  If you have a 
sub that is not on the list playing on your team during a match, that match 
will be forfeited. 
 
Extra Registration forms will be available in the clubhouse. 
 
Note:  Included is a registration form for the 2007 Men’s Golf League 



2007 Men’s Scramble League Registration Form 
 
League Format: Three-Man Scramble 
 
Team Members   Phone #   Handicap 
__________________ ___________  ________ 
__________________ ___________  ________ 
__________________ ___________  ________ 
 
Additional Members: These individuals will only be allowed to sub on your team 

__________________ ___________  ________ 
__________________ ___________  ________ 
 
Team Name: ___________________________________ 
Payment:           ____ $144 included with this application 
 
For Sub-List Only: Name ________________________ 
    Phone # __________ Handicap ____ 
 
Notes: 
1)  Only (1) member of the team needs to submit the above form. 
2)  If you wish to be a substitute only, please complete the “Sub-List Only” line and 

turn in. 
3)  If you do not have an established handicap, please write in the handicap spot the 

score they usually shoot for nine holes. 
4)  Deadline for Registration will be March 30th. 
5)  League starts on Tuesday April 24th. 
6)  If you have any questions about the league, contact Mike Riffel at 654-4687 

(home) or 654-6555 (work). 
 
Return the Registration form to: THE CLUBHOUSE 
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